

Office of Vice Mayor Sandra Ruiz

Sandra Ruiz

Vice Mayor

BOARDS: Miami-Dade County Military Affairs Board

National League of Cities-Hispanic Elected Local officials March 26, 2015

Mr. Felix Murillo, Secretary Economic Development Advisory Board City of Doral 3097 NW 97 Court Doral, FL 33172

Dear Mr. Murillo:

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your continued commitment to the City of Doral and congratulate you on your appointment to the Economic Development Advisory Board.

The efforts made by the Board to advise as to domestic and international commercial development opportunities, relationships, and other economic situations that may benefit the City are essential to our community.

Your advice to the City Council leads to effective strategic policy decision making and I highly encourage and value your input. I look forward to your continued commitment

Again, thank you for your service.

STAFF:
Marco Giron
Legislative Analyst
Marco.Giron@cityofdoral.com

Elizabeth Romo

Elizabeth Romo@cityofdoral.com

Sandra Ruiz Vice Mayor